Pastor’s Weekly E-mail Message - November 23
Generous hearts in gratitude to God for EVERYTHING!  A shout out to all of you for a very generous response to the “Stop Ebola” bracelet distribution last Sunday.  Every bracelet was taken and more than $100 was either given or promised to the campaign.  If you weren’t present at worship on November 16, this project is being organized by Liberian Lutheran Christians in the Philadelphia area for bleach and other disinfectant supplies to stop the spread of the disease Ebola.  One final collection of donations will be made this coming Sunday, November 23.  You can donate cash, or checks made payable to SEPA Synod, with the word “Ebola” in the memo line.

This coming Sunday, November 23, is Christ the King.  The Sermon theme is “Christ is our merciful Ruler.”  So many other human kings and institutions treat us with less than mercy.  But Jesus loves us, forgives us, and calls us to follow him in merciful service.  Come and worship our merciful king!

The Community Thanksgiving Service will also be on November 23 - at 4:00 PM at Christ Lutheran Church on Route 212 in Springtown.  Come and give thanks along with our Methodist and UCC brothers and sisters.  Bring generous offerings of food and $$$ for the Lord’s Pantry.  Also, bring NEW clothing (hats, gloves, sweatshirts, and socks - Adult and Child sizes S/M/L) for abused and neglected kids at Martin Luther-Silver Springs School.  If you can’t make it to the Thanksgiving service, bring your gifts to 10:30 AM worship here at Durham, where there will be a special basket in the Narthex to receive them.

An old church year ends!  A new church year begins!  Sunday, November 30 begins the Season of Advent, a time to prepare ourselves spiritually to receive the grace, transformation, and direction of God.  2014-2015 will be the year of Mark, with about 60% of our Gospel Readings from Mark’s Gospel.  Come to all of our Advent Services - November 30, December 7, 14, and 21.  Come and confess.  Come as we light the candles on the Advent Wreath.  Come as we prepare for the Christ child and for the Crucified Savior, Jesus Christ!

There are 2 more Sundays left to get your free tickets to the December 6 Community Holiday Dinner at the Riegelsville Firehouse.  Joe Hlavaty will be there on November 23 and 30 with the tickets.  They’re going fast!
